'PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

8 February 2023

Excellency,

I have the honour to transmit herewith a letter dated 7 February 2023 from H.E. Mr. Olivier -
Maes, Permanent Representative of Luxembourg to the United Nations and H.E. Ms. Mathu J oyini,
Permanent Representative of South Africa to the United Nations, in their capacity as co-facilitators
of the preparatory process for the High-level Dialogue on Financing for Development of the
General Assembly mandated by the Addis Ababa Action.

The attached letter outlines a roadmap and the details for the first consultation process to
be convened on Wednesday, 1 March 2023 from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in the Trusteeship Council
Chamber. '

I take this opportunity to thank Ambassador Olivier Maes and Ambassador Mathu Joyini
for their outstanding efforts in fulfilling this important role.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Csaba Korosi

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations

New York



